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August 18, 2010  
 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter 10-1581  
 

RE: Eligibility Requirements for Experience Rating in Minnesota  

The Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) would like to 
communicate to member carriers that based upon actuarial review, there will be no 
adjustments to the eligibility thresholds in 2011.  The premium eligibility will remain at the 
current thresholds of $5,000/$10,000.      

Information on the increased eligibility requirements for experience rating in Minnesota 
was originally outlined in MWCIA Circular Letter No. 05-1454, dated July 18, 2005. 
Please refer to this circular letter for additional details regarding increased premium 
eligibility requirements.  MWCIA circular letters are published on the MWCIA website at 
www.mwcia.org.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please direct them to MWCIA’s Member 
& Customer Services staff at 952.897.1737 (Option 1) or via email at info@mwcia.org.    
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